
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

LOCATION/ DATE: The Development Corporation of Richmond will hold a 
public hearing on June 11, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the City Commission 
Meeting Room, 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas.  
 

PURPOSE:  

The Development Corporation of Richmond will hold a public hearing to 
discuss the transfer of funds to the City of Richmond's General Fund for the 
purchase of a new City Hall. 


